
2010 Investigator Training Committee 
 

 

The Investigator Training Committee was notified by email regarding a meeting to be 

held Tuesday, August 31, 2010, to discuss and begin to finalize an agenda for a structural 

PIRT to be held in Atlanta in September, 2011.  Derrick Lastinger is the SLA designated 

host contact and is coordinating dates with Orkin to utilize their training facility.  

 

John Scott, ASPCRO ITC PIRT/PREP liaison, has participated in regular meetings with 

both the PIRT and PREP steering committees.   The PIRT/ASPCRO training course is 

being proposed for September 2011. Attached is the draft PIRT training schedule being 

proposed for 2011 – 2013. Training subjects being proposed are soil fumigation 

enforcement and labels, fumigants, product specific training/issues, and container 

containment.  Another structural PIRT was discussed and a suggestion that it be held in 

2012-13 on bedbugs and possibly some bee issues.  PIRT is looking for states to host 

many of these courses, preferably a Western state.  Please contact John Scott if you have 

an interest in hosting a future structural PIRT.   
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